




From: Graeme Pont
To: District Plan
Subject: Fwd: District plan changes
Date: Monday, 29 August 2022 3:18:42 pm
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---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Graeme Pont <pontygj@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Aug 29, 2022 at 3:14 PM
Subject: District plan changes
To: <districtplan@code.govt.nz>

Hi Anne

Property Owner  127 Bannockburn Road     ,Woodfield estate  
Legal Desc LOT 4 DP 344034

Thankyou for giving your time to discuss the proposed changes to the district plan .
I will Drop in and talk this through with application submission tomorrow, in Cromwell as
I am not away yet as we thought .  

 I am writing to the council to oppose the planned Zone changes in reducing the size of
properties through subdivision within the Woodfield Estate on Bannockburn Road.
All current owners who have built here with the intention of owning a larger property for
their enjoyment, privacy and lifestyle, now to be compromised by proposed Zoning
changes to increasing housing density in this area . 
I wish to advise that within that consent process of the Woodfield Estate, there is the
provision that Rule 4.7.2(including the relevant standards of rule 4.7.6) will apply to future
development on the proposed allotments .This includes a separation distance between
building platforms of 50 Metres  (in terms of Rule 4.7.2 (i) (d) and the controls on
colours (in terms of Rule 4.7.6D).
The proposed intention to reduce the size of the properties (LLRZ-S1 )from 6000sq Metres
+ , to 2000 Sq metres could very well have an effect on positioning new building platforms
with existing and new septic tanks ,or even connecting to existing and new services for
sewage. Plus the additional traffic volumes to and from existing properties on Woodfield
Estate to the  100k limit on Bannockburn Road .
Q:  What is the minimum size area required on a section for Septic tanks ?)

In my opinion the Council's proposed new density  Zone change for the boundary should
be on the  north side, outside of the Woodfield Estate properties . (between boundaries 109
Bannockburn road and Woodfield Estate , and along too, including  58 Bannockburn Road
), therefore moving it from Panners Cove properties as defined in the proposed new Plan.

I do oppose the smaller size sections on properties over all, on Bannockburn Road  and
Richard Beach Road.

Where properties are subdivided outside of Woodfield Estate but on the boundary of
Richard beach Road or Paper roads , (for example like directly opposite ourselves Rear
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boundary ). 
All New subdivisions, any  services ,( Power, Water, Communications etc ), should come
from Richard Beach Road itself . Those costs absorbed and covered by the developer.
Therefore not adding to any existing  covenant's of  supply or access to or from Woodfield
Estate properties .
  
 Rgds 
Graeme  Pont

 








